
From: Yvonne Kuperberg
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Regarding UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 2:58:56 PM

Dear Commissioners,

I’ll be brief. You’ve made a good first step by retiring 2 of your coal fired plants in Montana by 2020.
PLEASE, now take the next step and retire the other two. Replace that power with renewables, not coal, not gas,
The time is NOW to clean up our air.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Yvonne Kuperberg
206-567-4005
14714 Bethel Ln SW
Vashon WA 98070

and, yes, I am a PSE customer
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